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Friday 17th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 3 Visit to Lichfield Cathedral 
 
On Monday 1st July our Year 3 class will be visiting Lichfield Cathedral. We will leave school at 10am and 
enjoy a scenic walk through our city to the Cathedral, where we will take part in the workshop “A Pilgrimage 
discovering Lichfield Cathedral”. We will learn about the Cathedral’s role in our community; about its history, 
about people related to the Cathedral, alongside those people remembered within. We will also learn about 
Christian beliefs and practices. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for our children to explore the Religious Education and History curriculum in 
our local context.  
 
We estimate the workshop will be finished by 12pm at which point we will walk back to school for our lunch. 
School meals will still be available for anyone who would like to order one.  
 
On this day, please send your child in comfortable shoes and a waterproof jacket in case of rain. 
 
The charge for this trip is £4 per person and is available to book on MCAS, under available trips, from the 
drop-down menu. Please book your child’s place before Friday 7th June to allow us to confirm our numbers 
and make payment to the Cathedral.  

 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Jacob Burns 

 
Mr J. Burns 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
 

 


